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Respected Sir,

As you are aware that this Association is continuously demanding for
filling up of the vacancies of Ministerial cadre of CPWD and in this
connection a meeting was also conducted under your chairman ship in the
month of April-2016 wherein all aspects were described by us in detail and
your good self was also agreed to take up the matter with concerned
regional coordination’s, but till date not promotion orders have been
issued.

In this connection we have come to know that some Clarifications in
the promotional matter were sought by the Coordination(ER) from the
Directorate regarding promotion of reserved category person to unreserved
posts with reference to DoPT OM No. 36012/11/2016-Estt.(Res.) Dated
30-09-2016 vide their letter No. 21(207)/DDG(HQ)ER/Coord./2016/2281
Dated. 28-10-2016.

We will be highly obliged, if the required clarification may be
communicated to the coordination(ER), so that the further delay in the
promotion to the post of Office Superintendent can be avoided for the
betterment of ministerial cadre as well as our Department.

Your personal intervention in the matter is highly solicited.

With regards,
Yours faithfully,
047
Ravi Kumar Bhatnagar
General Secretary
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